
 

 
  Hello lovely Sunflower Class, 

 

I hope you have had a lovely Easter and managed to get 

outside and enjoy this beautiful sunny weather. I hope the 

Easter bunny brought you lots of Easter treats. 

 

Spring is one of my favourite times of year because the sun 

begins to shine, flowers start to grow and lots of animals are 

born. When you are in the garden or if you go for a short walk, 

listen to see if you can hear any birds singing, look to see if 

there are any buds, flowers or leaves on any plants or trees. 

Look to see if there are any baby animals being born (lambs, 

chicks, baby ducks etc). Another fun thing to do in Spring is to 

plant a seed or bulb and watch it grow. 

 

I have attached a grid of English, Topic and Science activities 

that you can choose from to do (As always, these are 

suggestions and not compulsory) and some Maths activities 

that we would have been looking at in class this week. 

 

As always keep practicing reading and get your parents to ask 

you lots of questions about the story. 

 

Also, I have attached a list of ‘common exception words’ for 

Year 1. These are words that the government like children to 

be able to spell by the end of Year 1. 

 

Please stay safe, I am missing you all so much and I can’t wait 

to see your little smiley faces all again soon. 

                                     Lots of Love 

                                      Mrs Heys 

,                                      xxxxxx 


